Happy New Year 2020

Parent-Child Mother Goose Program® December
Programme la Mere I'Oie pour parents et enfants 2019

It is December again! |0 )
Day by day, month
by month, and the
year rolls off. Some
days were good, and
some were bad; some
dreams came true,
and some did not yet.
Good memories, bad
memories ... New
plans and new £

dreams for the new |
year. We are a year

older, but also a year -

wiser.

Mother Goose had more goslings this year. All of them good and eager to learn
new rhymes and songs.

Mother Goose and all the goslings also have their dreams and wishes for the New
Year.

To be healthy.

To reach as much new families as possible and make a difference in their lives.
To learn more songs and stories that will bring young and old to different worlds.
To spread the wings of the program to new villages, towns, cities, countries.

We, at the National Council of Parent-Child Mother Goose Program, want to
share these with all of you. Do not give up your dreams and believe they will
come true.

Miracles happen at this time of the year!
We are sending you one

for good health and happiness.
We wish all the people in the world to be healthy and happy, and always to have

a safe home! ¢
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;Z;ZEZEZ All the pictures in this newsletter are hand-made cards by the children and the teachers at Care for Newcomer
-1+ Children - AWO in Mississauga. All 280 cards were donated to women shelters and children clinics.
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Share your program with the rest of the
P-CMGP Family! For inquiries relating to Mem-
Write about your program. It brings joy, strengthens the berships, Certification Process

network and creates new energy when you share your sto- and National
ries across Canada and across the world. Donations please contact:

We love to include your stories, thymes, pictures and news. Catherine Taylor
Phone: 416.588.5234 ext.2

Fax: 416.588.1355
Ivanka Gotcheva email: info@nationalpcmgp.ca

email: ivgotcheva@sympatico.ca

Please send submissions to :
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